
 

 

 

Catherine A. McNamara  

Rates Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-216-1768 

Catherine.McNamara@libertyutilities.com 

 

December 9, 2021 

Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner 

Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Re:  DG 21-130; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

 2021-2022 Winter Period Cost of Gas — December 2021 Monthly Cost of Gas Adjustment 

On November 23, 2021, Liberty (the “Company”) submitted its (December) calculation of its 

projected collection of gas costs for the 2021-2022 Winter season ending April 30, 2022.  

After further review of its filing, the Company notes the following: (1) Second Revised Page 87 

used incorrect LDAC and Summer Period rates; (2) Second Revised Page 89 used incorrect LDAC 

and Summer Period rates and did not reference the correct effective date; and (3) Second 

Revised Page 95 did not reference the correct effective date.  This filing corrects these errors 

and the following tariff pages are enclosed with this letter: 

 Second Revised Page 87 

 Second Revised Page 89 

 Second Revised Page 95 

Thank you for your attention to these matters.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Catherine A. McNamara 

 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List 5059 

. Liberty· 


